Hamilton
€W Bermuda atits Lest

The Corporation of Hamilton
advises the public that its offices in
City Hall and at the Works Depot
on Laffan Street will be closing at
12pm on Tuesday, December 24th.

The Mayor, Members and staff wish
everyone a very happy holiday
and prosperous New Year.

Have ideas on how we can improve our city?
Visit wwwi.cityofhamilton bm - we'd love to hear them!

T g Follow us on Facebook and Twitter.




